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March 14, 2018 

 

Product Change Notice on L717HDE15PD4CH4R 

 

Dear valued customers, 

 

This is to kindly inform you that the overall width of L717HDE15PD4CH4R has 

changed from 14.85mm+/-0.25 to 15.00mm+/-0.38 due to old inject mold wore out 

and new injection mold used. This spec change will be immediately executed and it 

should be applicable for your orders with your advance approval. 

 

You can refer to the family drawing attached and find that the spec also changed to 

the parts like L717HDE15PD4CH4F, L717HDE15PD4CH3R, L717HDE15PD4CH3F 

and L717HDE15PD4CH which were released to customer drawings but not in mass 

production without sales, for your information only. 

 

The figures show the spec change as follows. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Cathy Zhao 
 
Global Product Manager, Dsub Product Line 
 
Amphenol East Asia Electronic Technology (Shenzhen) Cor. Ltd 






